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Tuesday 21st May 2019 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
I have been informed that the Police and ambulance service attended a local welfare incident 
yesterday, which involved a person with close links to our school. We are close-knit community and it 
is upsetting to come into this sad news.  
 
The school is working closely with the Police who have requested that, as there is an ongoing 
investigation, members of the public do not speculate whilst the matter is being dealt with. This 
includes discussing with parents and pupils in person, online and on social media. 
 
We are putting plans in place to provide support for pupils, parents and staff and will be sharing more 
information about this with you shortly.  
 
If you have any questions please come and speak to me or a member of my team.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mr Steve Mills  
Headteacher  
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Herts.  SG4 9HT 

 

Tel: 01462 621313 

 

 


